From: Josh Pinheiro </O=LBEXCHANGE/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS
/CN=44320C9C24F847D9B80B6BADE3ED1A47-JOSH PINHEIRO>

To: Paul Llanez; Brett Jones; Ken Lambert; Deborah Lewis; Doug Begonia
Sent: 10/24/2023 5:30:02 PM

Subject: Police Chief

All

I would like to inform you all that | have selected Ray Reyna to be the next Police Chief of Los Banos.

Thank you,

Josh
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